
(ALL MINUTES ARE UNOFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING) 
 
 
                                                                                                           September 19, 2023 
 

The Brown County Commissioners met for a public hearing on Tuesday, 
September 19, 2023, at 1:15 P.M., in the Brown County Courthouse Meeting room with 
members Chairman Buddy Small, Dennis Bauer and Jeremiah Dailey present.  Also 
present were Brown County Clerk Travis Hobbs (BCC) and Brown County Attorney 
Andy Taylor (BCA). 

Chairman Small acknowledged the Open Meeting Act posted near the entrance 
of the Meeting Room.  

Chairman Small stated the purpose for the hearing. 
The purpose of the special hearing was for hearing support, opposition, criticism, 

suggestions, or observations of taxpayers relating to setting the final tax request.   
Members of the public were present to ask questions and make comments.   
Rod Worrel representing Ainsworth Star Journal and Graig Kinzie representing 

KBRB radio were present. 
Public Hearing notice was published in the September 13, 2023, edition of the 

Ainsworth Star Journal. 
Public comments heard.   

           The hearing was closed at 1:30 P.M.      
           The next regular meeting of the Brown County Commissioners will be Tuesday, 
October 3, 2023, at 1:15 PM, Brown County Courthouse, Ainsworth, Nebraska. 
This meeting’s public notice was published in the Ainsworth Star-Journal, aired on 
KBRB Radio, and posted at the Brown County Clerk’s office, where all agendas and 
minutes are kept current for public inspection at any time. 


